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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

July 6, 1981

*1  Mr. Clyde H. Turner
Chairman
St. Andrews Public Service District Commission
68-½ Queen Street
Charleston, South Carolina 29401

Dear Clyde:
Thank you for your letter of May 5, 1981, requesting information about your services as an attorney for the Commission of
which you are a member.

I do not find any letter in this Office concerning this matter, although the files have been thoroughly combed.

The legal services you mention were, according to my information, rendered at the request of the Commission at times when
there was no regular attorney employed to undertake these legal services. From time to time, it was necessary that some legal
matters be undertaken. The extent of the services rendered was only undertaken when occasions arose in circumstances which
can be characterized as of an emergency nature.

In my opinion, it is appropriate that your bills for services so performed be paid by the Commission.

With best wishes,
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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